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Carolina Pine Quilters

Meeting at
Trinity United Methodist Church

2724 Whiskey Road, Aiken

March 9, 2020
7:00 PM carolinapinequilters.org

Chat with the President
Barb Saporito

What a wonderful February meeting!
Diane Brace from the Lydia Project
spoke of the support the Lydia Project
provides to people undergoing cancer
treatments. CPQ also provides some of
the Lydia bags for this project. Check
out their website at: thelydiaproject.org.

March is National Quilt Month and we will
be bringing our first quilt that we made
and our favorite quilt that we created.
You may also bring pictures if you no
longer have either. We will tell the story
about each quilt.

Anita Bowen will be the speaker at our
meeting on April 13. Her topic is
Potholes, Roadblocks and Detours. She
will also have a workshop at Odell
Weeks on April 18. Plan to attend and
sign-ups will continue at the March
meeting. There is a cost of $30 for
members plus $10 for the pattern.

May all your machines be oiled and your
needles sharp!

UFO Challenge

Are you making progress on your UFO’s?
Remember to put your name in for the year-end
drawing if you’ve achieved your goal each
month.

The number for March is “9”.

Is This Your Last Newsletter?

If you have not renewed your membership yet but
are interested in remaining a CPQ member, please
either bring the completed membership form and
payment to our March 9 meeting or send it in by
USPS before that date to Adela Dziekanowski. See
the 2019 directory for her mailing address, or email
her at mrsdz@scienceclassroom.com.

Download a membership form at
https://www.carolinapinequilters.org/membership-
form.html.

Renewals not received by March 9 will be dropped
from the roster and will no longer receive CPQ
newsletters or communications.

Hospitality Desk - don't forget to
stop by the Hospitality Desk upon
arrival to sign in for attendance and
door prizes!! Also, wearing your
guild name tag is important so that
new members and guests can
become familiar with everyone.
Don't forget yours!

Upcoming Programs

March 9 Program: Bring the first quilt you made and
your most favorite quilt that you made.

April 13 Program: Anita Bowen lecture – Potholes,
Roadblocks and Detours

May 11 Program: Anne Mixon from Quilts of Valor
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March Birthdays

03/06 Donna Yeskey
03/10 Patsy Kaufman
03/27 Marj Coldiron

Early April Birthday
04/08 Kris Watson
04/10 Karen Erickson

Board Members

President – Barb Saporito
Vice President – Vacant
Secretary – Margot Salzman
Treasurer – Yvonne Walker
Newsletter Editor – Karen Erickson
Webmaster – Adela Dziekanowski

Committees

Community Outreach & Diane Miller and
Comfort Quilts: Doris Leidheiser
Hospitality: Peggy Hazell
Membership: Adela Dziekanowski
Quilt Show: Vacant

Treasurer’s Report
Yvonne Walker

Balance on 01/31/2020 $ 5729.40
Income $ 420.00
Disbursements $ 82.33
Ending Balance on 02/29/2020 $ 6067.07

Guest Speaker and Teacher Anita Bowen

In April, we will be hosting Anita Bowen for a
lecture and a class. Anita is one our favorite
teachers from Quilters of SC, who brings a lot
of enthusiasm to her classes. On April 13 at
the guild meeting, she will be giving a lecture
"Potholes, Roadblocks, and Detours." It will be
free for members and we are asking that all
visitors pay $5 to help offset the cost.

On Saturday, April 18, Anita will be teaching a
6-hour class titled "Dutch Puzzle" at O'dell
Weeks Recreation Dept., classrooms 1-2.
Hours are 9:00-4:00 which include set up,
instruction, and time for a bag lunch. The cost
is $30 per member + a $10 pattern fee. (For
non-members, the fee will be $40 + the pattern
fee.) Class size is limited to 20 people.

Sign-ups will continue at the March guild
meeting. Checks should be made out to
Carolina Pine Quilters. The supply list will be
available when fees are paid.

Questions? Contact Marolyn Floyd at
803-215-0123.

38th Annual Great American Cover-Up Quilt
Show presented by Bulloch Hall Quilt Guild

in Roswell, GA
March 6-15, 2020

Historic Bulloch Hall
in

Roswell, GA

www.bullochhallquiltguild.org

Show will feature 182 quilts
depicting plant and animal
species identified as
endangered or threatened.
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Susan Congdon speaking about the quilt challenge

Our June speaker will be Lee Chappell Monroe from May Chappell Quilts
and Patterns. Lee will present her fabulous lecture on “Understanding the
Rainbow” along with a trunk show at our June meeting. On Tuesday June
9th, we will continue to explore color and selecting color at a six hour
workshop. We will be making a color wheel using your favorite fabrics.
Class is limited to 18 quilters. Cost is $40.00 plus $12.00 for the pattern.
Wouldn’t a color wheel display at the Quilt show be superb? Sign-ups will
begin at the April meeting.


